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Share: Content for OneSpirit, including blog and photos 
can be submitted to: webmaster@stvincenthealth.com

May 6, 2019

Well-Being

The PCA Begins Today; Enter to 
Win Prizes When You Complete 
the Survey This Week
Our annual coworker survey—the Performance 
Culture Assessment—is now open and ready 
for your feedback. The survey link is in an email 
you will receive May 6 from Press Ganey; follow 
the login instructions in the email. Daily prizes 
will be awarded the first week. Coworkers can 
enter to win a prize by taking the survey at their 
computer or by visiting one of the dedicated 
rooms at each location.

Let May be Your Healthiest Month
As the summertime weather gears up and the 
kids get ready for a break, make a commitment to 
health this season. For a little inspiration, try the US 
National Parks Destination Challenge (registration 
opens June 10 and the challenge begins June 24), 
watch the Optimize Your Well-being Webinar or 
schedule a call with a Lifestyle Coach. Each of these 
activities offers the opportunity to earn wellness 
money. 

WEEKLY
Featuring content from the 
channels of CHI St. Vincent 

FEATURED PIC: Thanks to all our coworkers who participated in the 
25th annual American Heart Walk. The team also won best T-shirt at 
the event. See more pictures by visiting onespiritblog.com.

OTHER HEADLINES:

Barbara Halford Named  
Infirmary Service Hero

Events & Perks 
PCA / Coworker Survey:  
Continues through May 27

National Nurses Week:  
May 6-12

Coworker Appreciation Week:  
May 13-19

Lawrence Barnes Recognized as 
Service Hero at Infirmary

Find more online! Visit onespiritblog.com for 
coworker stories & photos.

OTHER HEADLINES:

Celebrate Coworker 
Appreciation Week  
May 13-19

Lawrence Barnes, an EVS coworker at the 
Infirmary, worked in the women and children’s 
area for more than 30 years, giving parenting 
tips to new moms & dads and counseling them 
on the importance of being there for their 
family. He also regularly provided advice to the 
nurses. His fundamental belief is that you treat 
others as you would want to be treated and give 
everyone the same level of respect. Lawrence 
is known throughout the hospital because he 
speaks to everyone he meets. 

Social Highlight
We appreciate all likes (and especially 
shares) for Facebook posts. Help continue 
to get the word out about our ministry.

OTHER HEADLINES:

Kiwi is May’s Harvest of 
the Month

Walks/Runs
Go! Mile 
Saturday, June 15  |  8:25am 
(Clinton Presidential Center)



TRIPLE CROWN

We want to hear from you! This is your chance 
to provide feedback.
The results of the survey are used to celebrate successes, remove roadblocks and 
make changes throughout the ministry.

PCA / Coworker Survey Begins May 6

Let your voice be heard
You will receive an email from 
Press Ganey on May 6 with a link 
to the survey. Please join us in 
one of the designated rooms at 
your campus during PCA Kickoff 
Week May 6-11 for some food, 
fun and a chance to win prizes.

Prizes include:

55”  TV

Amazon Echo

Season Pass

For a full list of prizes & 
instructions, search “prizes” on 
onespiritblog.com.
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